
 

 

 

4th January 2021 

 

 

Home Learning Reception – January 2021 

As stated in our letter of 31st December 2020 the remote learning for children will be set on Tapestry for all 

children in Reception.  

Whilst learning at home, children will have 3 set lessons per day plus other activities and challenges.  

• a phonics video with an activity that should last about 15 minutes. 
 

• a maths video with an activity that should last about 15 / 20 minutes. 
 

• an English video with an activity that should last about 15 / 20 minutes. 
 

• Other activities and challenges to complete as set by the teachers.  
 

It is important for you to arrange your daily timetable so that it is suitable for your own personal circumstances.  

 

Teachers will be checking Tapestry throughout the day to give feedback to those children who have completed 

work. They will also be in school teaching critical worker children.  

 

Should you need any assistance with the work, please contact the teacher through Tapestry in the first instance.  

  

 

 

 

Mr S Bowsher 

Headteacher  


